
Notes on USGFCEC meeting with USG on 9th November 2022. 

1. Chancellor said USG would look at putting in some sort of faculty hearing for those faculty who 
face dismissal for failing a PIP. It would not be as simple as removing the “Not” in PTR 
document. 

2. USGFCEC said they would approach UAAP about removing censure if such a change was made. 
3. USG would be talking to institutions about their budgets for 23-4. 
4. USG were looking at retirements to mitigate the effects of lower student enrollment. 
5. GHC music program was over 5 years old when abolished. 
6. USG will be pushing dual enrollment. 
7. KSU, GSU, MGSU, VSU, and UGA have had their PTR documents approved. Seven institutions 

have just submitted for first time. The rest are in between. 
 


